
 

OUR LADY’S SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

1 September 2023 
www.olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Parish Priest:            Fr. Peter-Damien McKinley 
Principal:                   Ms. Patrizia Bertani 
Parish Mass Times:   
English: Saturday 9.00am, 5.30pm, Sunday 9:00am, 10.30am & 5:30pm 
Vietnamese: Saturday 7.00pm, Sunday 12.30pm, Friday 7.30pm 
Chin Hakha/Burmese: 2.30pm 
Tongan: Every 1st Sunday 3.00pm 
School Phone:      9312 2230 
School website: www.olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Our Lady’s is a Child Safe School 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 
Fri 1 Sept 8.30-9.00am Fa-
ther’s Day Breakfast 
Sun 3 Sept Father’s Day 
Wed 6-Fri 8 Sept Year 5 
Camp 
Fri 8 Sept Aussie of the 
Month Assembly 
Fri 15 Sept Show Day at Our 
Lady’s! 
End of Term 3 at 1.00pm 
Mon 2 Oct Start of Term 4 at 
8.35am 
Yr 6 Confirmation Reflection 
Day St Joseph’s By The Sea 
Wed 4 Oct Yr 6 Graduation 
Photo 
Tues 17 Oct Community 
Classrooms 3.00-4.00pm 
Wed 25 Oct Dance Perfor-
mance ‘Let Your Light Shine’ 
6.30pm at Quin Auditorium 
CCCC 
Mon 6 Nov Professional 
Learning Day (Report 
Writing). No school for the 
students 
Tues 7 Nov Melbourne Cup 
Day Public Holiday 
Mon 13-Fri 24 Nov 10 Day 
Swimming Program 

 
 

PROFESSIONAL LEARNING 
DAYS - PUPIL FREE DAYS 

Mon 6 Nov: Report Writing 

‘Ask and it will be given to you; search and you will find; knock and the door will be open 
for you.’ Matthew 7:7 

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 

Father’s Day Prayer 
 

Heavenly Father, you entrusted your Son Jesus, the child of Mary, to the care of 
Joseph, an earthly father. 

Bless all fathers as they care for their families. 
Give them strength and wisdom, tenderness and patience; support them in the 
work they have to do, protecting those who look to them, as we look to you for 

love and salvation, through Jesus Christ our rock and defender. 
Amen.  

Dear Parents,  
I would like to inform you that I will be writing our school newsletter for the next few 
weeks as Ms Bertani is on leave. Wishing her all the best during this time. During this time 
I will be Acting Principal and Mrs Tania Cuni will be Acting Deputy Principal.  
 
After a very busy Book Week last week and the Celebration of Confirmation, most of this 
week has been a little quieter, although in saying that a lot of wonderful events have 
happened. Our Year 4 students went to the National Gallery of Victoria on Monday and 
had a wonderful day. We also had a luncheon for all the Year 6 students to celebrate the 
students who received the Sacrament of Confirmation.  
 
On Wednesday evening, Ms Wood and I facilitated our Student Wellbeing Parent  
Information Session. Thank-you to all the parents who came and spent their Wednesday 
evening with us. For us, it was wonderful to facilitate the information session and have 
many parents attend. We hope it was beneficial for you all. We have sent all parents who 
attended a quick feedback form. We ask if you could spend 5 minutes to complete it.  
 
We thank our terrific P&F group for preparing, organising and running the Father’s Day 
stall for our students. They were at the school on Wednesday to set up the stall. We also 
thanks the many volunteers who also came to support on Wednesday and on Thursday 
morning. As always, your support is very much appreciated. Lots of children enjoyed 
selecting their gifts for their special dads, uncles, grandfathers, brothers and special father 
figures. Check out our photos of many of students enjoying their shopping time!  
 
Our Father’s Day Breakfast created a busy, buzzing staff room and it was just wonderful to 
see so may ‘dads/father figures’ in 
attendance. Thank-you to the Events 
committee  for helping us host the 
event. Mrs Cuni, Mrs Balbata, Mr 
Buttigieg and I enjoyed mingling with 
all the dads that joined us this morn-
ing. It really was wonderful having 
you here.  

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=cross&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=ZUaT3MsfbitSrM&tbnid=Nwm2B5nfZ1d-hM:&ved=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fsatiricmilk.deviantart.com%2Fart%2FCross-with-heart-211595514&ei=ROBsUeD-POTwiAfd5IAQ&bvm=bv.45175338,d.aGc&psig=AF


 

Yours sincerely, 

Christine Carabott 
Mrs Christine Carabott 
Acting Principal 
ccarabott@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

This week we celebrated Teacher Assistant/Learning Support Officer Week. On Wednesday the staff organised a 
 morning tea for our unique Learning Support Officers. We thank them for all they do in their work to support the staff 
and our students and for being the wonderful people they are.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Classes 2024 
As I mentioned last week, if you have any educational concerns about your child’s placement for 2024 you will need to 
communicate these to the Principal in writing via email on principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au by Friday 15  
September 2023. It is essential that all emails have been received by that date.  
 

On Monday, we will be having a Building meeting with our Building team at MACS.  
Hopefully, I will have more news to give you next week.  Stay tuned!  
 
 

We hope you all have a wonderful weekend and enjoy Father’s Day together on Sunday.  
 
As always, we hope to see you at our assembly at 2:40p.m.  

FI: James M 
FJ: Josephine T 
3E: Akoldh N 
3F: Hannah L 
4H: Jesse D 
6A: Van Duh C 
6B: Zac W 
Staff: Mrs Hill, Ms Oliver 



 

Children NOT returning to Our Lady’s School in 2024 
 

Family Name:            
 
Child/children’s names: 
 
1.           2023 Grade:    

2.           2023 Grade:    

3.           2023 Grade:    

 
Name of our new school: _________________________________________ 
 

And if moving addresses: 
 

Our new address:               

                 

 
Signed:               (Parent) 
 
 

Please return this form to the office as soon as possible 

PREPARATIONS FOR 2024 
 

As we are beginning our preparations for 2024 we ask that parents let us know as 
soon as possible if their child/ren are not returning to Our Lady’s next year.  
We have had many inquiries about places for 2024 and we need to let these par-
ents know if there are places for their children.  
 
If your child is not returning in 2024 (NOT OUR CURRENT YR 6 STUDENTS) 
please complete the form below and return it to the office. It is vital that you re-
turn this form as soon as possible.  



 

 
 

As part of our Show Day celebrations on Friday 15 September (last day 
of term 3) all children are able to purchase a bag of popcorn, fairy floss, 

a slice of pizza for lunch and a show bag to take home. 
All orders must be placed via our QKR app.  

Showbags are $7.00 - $8.00 each 
Slices of pizza (Margherita or Hawaiian) are $3.00 each.  

Fairy Floss and Popcorn are $1.50 each 
Orders open TODAY and close on  

Wednesday 13 September.  
No late orders can be accepted. No cash orders can be accepted. 

Show bag numbers are limited, so get in quick to get your favourite. If 
a show bag is not listed on QKR it has sold out. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Show bag contents are also listed on QKR. 

Trolli 

$7.00 Zappo 

Unicorn 

$8.00 

Tricks and 

Jokes 

Emoticon 



 



 



 



 



 

BOOK WEEK RAFFLE WINNERS 
 

Congratulations to our 2023 Book Week Raffle winners - we hope you enjoy 
reading your new book! 

 
   FI:  Harriet L  Audrey C 
   FJ  Katarina B  Vincent B 
   1K  Sienna D  Rose F 
   1L  Zephaniah T Chloe R 
   2M  Yodi G  Tia T 
   2N  Brian N  Samara S 
   3E  Brian L  Hniang Ku C 
   3F  Owen T  Ella N 
   4G  Lincoln B  Andi M 
   4H  Jasmine D  Harper W 
   5C  Lily H   Sienna C 
   5D  Michelle L  Abbey N 
   6A  Rati V  Zac T 
   6B  Aaliya S  Kanieshka V 
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